
     .” 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                 
the Magical Moments with the class. 

Magical Moment   
 

 

 

 

 

 

This week Nursery have had a lots of fun celebrating Science 

Week. They were extremely facinated and excited with the 

activities they did this week. They made a volcanoe erupt, made a 

cloud in a jar and made a rainbow using torches and Cd disks as 

well as lots of other fund science activitires. 

 
Nursery were also very busy looking after their garden this week. 

They planted a range of herbs, vegetables and flower seeds. 

Nursery can’t wait to them grow.    

 
On Monday Nursery also wore blue for Bobby Day, and on 

Friday they celebrated Comic Relief by dressing up as 

Super Heroes and wearing red.  

    

Rhyme of the Week 
 

Row, Row, Row Your Boat  
 

 
 
 

Row, row, row your boat, 
Gently down the stream, 
Merrily, merrily, merrily, merrily, 
Life is but a dream. 

Row, row, row your boat, 
Gently down the stream, 
Merrily, merrily, merrily, merrily, 
Life is but a dream. 

Row, row, row your boat, 
Gently down the stream, 
Merrily, merrily, merrily, merrily, 
Life is but a dream. 

Row, row, row your boat, 
Gently down the stream, 
If you see a crocodile, 
Don't forget to scream - Aghh! 

 

 

Homework  

The children enjoyed dressing up as Super Heroes because the theme 

for this year’s Comic Relief is “Power.” Ask your child to think about 

a super power they could have that would help others.  

 

 

Story of the Week 
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Magical Moments 

Next Week – Party Day and Break Up for Easter 

 
The children who attend the Nursery in the afternoon will have 

their party on Thursday 25th March. They will also break up on 

Thursday. The children who attend the Nursery in the morning 

will have their party on Friday 26th March and they will break up 

on Friday. The children who are 30 Hours will break up at 

1.15pm. After School Club will finish at 3.15pm.  

Magical Moments 
 

Please fill in the Magical Moment below and let us know what your 

child has done over the weekend, for example, your child may have 

learnt to ride a bike without stabilizers.  You could also take a 

picture and tweet or send to support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk. 

We love to read and share them with the class. 

Twitter and the Parent App 

It would be great if you could follow us on Twitter. 

The link to our twitter page is @ListerinfN. Also, if you 

have not got our Parent App please speak to someone 

at our school office to get a link. All school 

communication will be found on the app. 

 

Seesaw 

 
We will no longer be holding Open Afternoons. Instead, we will be 

using seesaw for you to see examples of your child’s work. 

 


